
F.No 4-112020-TEL
Government of India

Ministry of Human Resource Development
Depaftment of Higher Education

'=.t.?'Jl'jon
408-C, Shastri Bhawan

New Delhi, dated L2.O2.202O

To

Shri Ravi Kumar
Gurukul Post, Seohara, Teh Dhampur
Dist - Bijnor, Uttar Pradesh
Pin:246746

Sub: Information sought under Right to Information Act - 2005

Sir,

Please refer to your RTI online registration No DOHED/R/E120/0006913 dated
08.01 .2020 and DOHEDIR/T120/00046/2 dated 09.01.2020 seeking information under RTI
Act - 2005.

2. In this regard, it is hereby informed that only one workshop on Digital India held at
Patna, Bihar in the year 2019.

3. If you are not satisfied with this reply, you may file your appeal with Ms. Malathi
Naraynan, Deputy Secretary, M/o Human Resource Development, Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi
within the 30 days of the receipt of this letter.

faithfully,

(Pushpa Gauta
CPIO & Under Secretary to the Government of India


